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I am writing to support HB 3076 because we need to keep illegal guns out of our 

communities. 

I am a parent, Portlander, and concerned citizen who cares about making our city 

safer and ensuring our kids are safe, I cannot believe we let gun dealers operate with 

so few inspections. This is unacceptable. Please pass HB3076 to keep crime guns 

out of our communities. 


